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I am writing in support of HB3542 

The increasing Oregon population creates an undeniable fact that there will be 

increasing strains on the highways and by-ways of our great state. 

This will lead to increasing interactions of motorcycles with automobile, truck, and 

recreational vehicles. 

The freeways, highways and roads of Oregon are witnessing extensive inter-actions 

between motorcycles and other highway vehicles. 

Studies, and verifable records from other states, demonstrate that, where applicable, 

lane-filtering for motorcycles is successful. 

Appropriate lane-filtering laws do lead to fewer risks of injuries for motorcycle riders. 

Please help reduce the risks of serious injuries, and/or death, with your support for 

HB3542, 

Thank you, 

Verle Steele 

 


